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September Meeting — Thursday, September 20, 7:30 pm  (Board meeting 6:45-7:30)
Denver Museum of Nature and Science — VIP Room. Enter through the single door Security/Staff
entrance to the left of the main entrance. The VIP room is to the lefi through the cafeteria area.

September Program:

Bruce Geller and Aaron Rever
will speak on

The Study and Display of Fluorescent Specimens

Fluorescent minerals have been known for well over a century. The emission of light from
minerals and other materials originates within the materials and is not a surface phenomenon. Slight
impurities called “activators” are the accepted causes of fluorescence in minerals, and other impurities
known as “poisons” inhibit fluorescence. Some materials take fluorescence a step further by emitting
light after the stimulating irradiation is removed — they phosphoresce. More rarely, certain materials
change their color in visible light after they are exposed to ultraviolet irradiation — they tenebresce.

A demonstration of fluorescence will highlight minerals and common household items that
display the property well. Some of the more commonly fluorescent minerals will be irradiated in order
to show their ultraviolet reactions, phosphorescence, and least commonly, tenebrescence. Discussions on
displaying fluorescent minerals and ultraviolet lamps will end the evening.

Bruce Geller has studied fluorescent minerals for almost 40 years and is the director of the
Colorado School of Mines Museum. Aaron Rever is a geologist who has studied fluorescent minerals for
many years and works in the Denver offices of Schlumberger.

* * * * * * * * * * * * *

FMCC dues for 2007 are $13.00, which includes membership in national Friends of Mineralogy.
Please send your dues payment to: FM-Colorado Chapter, P.O. Box 5276, Golden, CO 80401-5276.

FMCC 2007 Board of Directors: President, Richard Parsons, 303-838-8859
Vice-President, Pete Modreski, 303-202-4766
Treasurer, Jim Hurlbut, 303-757-0283
Secretary, Paul Kendall, 303-470-3261, and newsletter editor
Directors: Bill Chirnside (2007-08), 303-989-8748
Bruce Geller (2006-07), 303-237-2947
Larry Havens (2007-08), 303-757-6577






